
CANCELLED 
BUILDING BOARD MEETING  
MONDAY, August 7, 2023 
Virtual Meeting Phone/Video  
4:00 P.M.  
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Brown Deer Building Board to 

be held virtually at the above noted time and date, has been CANCELLED. 

 
Dated: August 1, 2023 
 

 
 
 
                 Caren Brustmann 

Caren Brustmann, Village Clerk 
          

 
 

PERSONS REQUIRING SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS FOR ATTENDANCE AT THE 
MEETING SHOULD CONTACT THE VILLAGE CLERK AT LEAST ONE BUSINESS DAY 

PRIOR TO THE MEETING. 
 


